
Sierra Foothill Wool Pool 
 

Sunday, June 23, 2019 – 3:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 

Echo Valley Ranch, Inc. 
205 Nevada Street 
Auburn, CA 95603 

 
Looking to market your wool? The Sierra Foothill Wool Pool provides an opportunity to 

weigh and ship small lots of wool to Roswell Wool. Bring your wool in square packs, burlap 
wool sacks, or garbage bags. If possible, please separate white face fleeces from black face 

fleeces. Also, please sort off any hair sheep or hair sheep-cross fleeces – any hair in our wool 
will result in substantially lower prices for everyone. Sort off bellies, top knots and tags, as 
well. No baling twine – fleeces will be rejected if they are contaminated with plastic or poly 

twine. Payment will be made directly to individual producers once Roswell Wool has 
marketed the wool. Please complete this survey to help us estimate the type and quantity of 

wool you are bringing: 
https://ucanr.edu/sites/Livestock/?calitem=432490&g=93567 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information, contact: 
 

Dan Macon 
UC Cooperative Extension – Placer-Nevada-Sutter-Yuba 

(530) 889-7385  (530) 305-3270 (cell) 
dmacon@ucanr.edu 
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